
Submitter: Betsy  Spencer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB2556 

SUBJECT: In Favor of HB2556 to protect employees 

  

 MESSAGE: To the Oregon Legislature: 

  

 Please SUPPORT HB 2556. This bill would require deductions on paystubs to be 

explained in plain language. This bill helps workers understand their paychecks and 

address any incorrect issues with deductions.  

  

 When a paycheck obfuscates the reason for a deduction, it becomes very difficult for 

a worker to identify and address an error. By requiring employees to provide a plain 

language explanation of their paycheck deductions, workers will have a better 

understanding of their finances. 

  

 Please pass this bill! 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Betsy Spencer 


